
The Bainbridge-Guilford CSD is currently 
accepting applications for a temporary 
Teacher Aide position in the Guilford 

Elementary School until June 30, 2021.
Interested candidates may contact Linda 

Maynard, Principal at 607-895-6706. The Civil 
Service Application can be obtained from the 
BGCSD website or by contacting the District 

Business Office at 607-967-6335.
Application deadline is April 16, 2021.


